
 

 
 

No. 69.14/ 9017   
 

                                                                             
 

                                                              25 July, 2023 
            

  Subject:   Academic Paper Acceptance Letter 
 

Dear Mr.Tran Cao Uy,   
 

 This letter is to congratulate and certify that your research article entitled 
“Analysis of the Association between Education Level and the Adoption of Digital 
Technologies by Smallholder Farmers in Quang Tri Province, VIewnam-Implications 
for Digital Extension Strategies” by Tran Cao Uy, Budsara Limnirankul, Weerapong Palee, 
Kittisak Thongmeethip, Chanin Kaewkhata and Suparat Potibunlung has been accepted 
and will be proceeded to Online Publication in the Journal of The 3rd National and The1st 
International MJU-Phrae Conference. The publication of the accepted paper will be 
provided by the end of September, 2 0 2 3 .  You can access to your paper at 
http://conference.phrae.mju.ac.th/ipro?WID=4 after publication. 
 

 Once again, congratulations on your achievement. I wish you every success 
in your future endeavors. 
 

  
 

               Yours truly, 
 

 
 

                                                      (Dr. Sukree Yoosuk) 
                                               Dean of Maejo University-Phrae Campus 
 
 

 

 
Maejo University- Phrae Campus  
17 moo 3, Mae Sai Sub-district,  
Rong Kwang District, Phrae Province 


